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Meeting Minutes: September 9, 2020 
Facilitator: Tina Zagyva 
Attendees:  Shavel Edwards, Betty Pearson, Daneille Terzini, Ethel Johnson, Kathryn Downing, Kathy 
Stribley, Lisa Lambert, Vance Walker 

Meeting began at 7:06pm, Welcome and Introductions commenced. 

Approval of March 11th, 2020 Minutes: Kathy Stribley motioned to approve the minutes, Kathy 
Downing 2nd, all were in favor. 

Public Officials: Due to recent budget cuts, the Police will no longer have representatives at the 
TNT meetings.  A request has been submitted for the Police to provide the monthly crime data 
reports.  Shavel Edwards, with the Land Bank, stated that there has been a sale in the Valley and 
there are 2 homes for sale on Valley Drive.   A fully refurbished ranch style property is on the 
market at a reduced price. 

TNT City-wide Updates: Tina Zagyva stated that TNT is facing a 25% reduction in budget for this 
fiscal year.  Tina mentioned the importance of completing the Census; TNT has been providing 
Census opportunities throughout the City and will continue to do so until September 30, 2020. 

Committee Updates: Kathy Stribley stated that a woman was hit at the corner of Seneca and 
Midland even with the new cross walk installed. 

Special Projects Update: Tina Zagyva, Operations Manager, provided the special projects update 
regarding remaining funding for last fiscal years project funds. 

Lisa Lambert stated that the pieces for the gaga pits are ready for assembly; they will be built 
over the next few weeks. Kathy Stribley stated that there are beautification funds available at 
Chuck Hafners; there has not been much planting this summer due to the dry weather and the 
limited ability for volunteers to water the plants. 

 

Announcements & School Notices:  

 Meachem school will not be getting a playground due to funding issues from the state.  
 Every student should have a computer in the school system, as well as a hot spot.  If 

someone does not, they need to contact the school district. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


